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The Fee Policy and related procedure were submitted to the President’s Cabinet for review on 
October 16, 2013.  They were approved unanimously, and President Kyle signed the Fee Policy on 
October 16, 2013. 

Effective October 1, 2016, the Fee Policy and related procedure were reviewed by the oversight 
department and the Office of Policy Compliance.  Minor editorial changes were made, but no 
substantive changes were made that would affect the content or intent of the policy. 

Effective January 23, 2020, the Fee Policy and related procedure were incorporated into the 
current University Policy template.  Section 4.B. of the policy was amended to incorporate revised 
language approved by the Board of Visitors. 

Reviewed and revised effective February 15, 2023, with only minor clarifying revisions to the 
procedures. 

For questions or guidance on a specific policy, contact the Oversight Department referenced 
in the policy. 

 


